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CPPC Steering Committee Minutes
Tuesday, October 8, 2018
12:30
200 S. Howard Street
Indianola, IA 50125

Attendance
Voting Members Present: Veronica McVay, Rachel Garner, Darcy Woodland, Bonnie Forsyth, Heather Brooks, Roger Netsch & Natalie Montross
Voting Members Absent: Kristin Brekelmans & Tisha Pleake
Public Present:  Jaynie Mason, Denise Kalbus, Melissa (Jasper Co.), Kristy Jenkins, Gwen Deming, Laurie Nash, Adam Andre, Val Cameron, Joy Anderson, Sarah Hohanshelt, Joe Burke
New Business 

1. Parent Café Call: Sarita Sashington, BeStrong Families
Sarita and call participants discussed a wide variety of topics including how to identify good referral sources, advertising your café, obtaining funding for your café, etc.
2. CPPC/PP Update: Sarah Hohanshelt 


Individualized Course of Action

Community Based Family Team Meetings

No referrals have been received in FY20.
Neighborhood Networking

Website

We are now averaging about 4,000 hits per week on the website. The CPPC Coordinator is still sending out weekly updates and updates the website daily. 
Meetings

CPPC Coordinator is attending all three provider meetings regularly as well as all required regional and statewide meetings.  

Al’s Pals
CPPC Coordinator has began scheduling fall Al’s Pals visits. The first four are Thursday and they will run into November.
Miscellaneous

CPPC Coordinator will attended and presented at the central CPPC Regional meeting on September 10th. She also presented at the western meeting on September 17th and eastern meeting on September 19th.
The Statewide CPPC Learning Exchange is November 6th. If you did not get the email regarding registration, but would like to attend or learn more, please let Sarah know.
DCAT and CPPC Coordinators were also asked to present on March 24th at the spring statewide Immersion 201 training.
Policy and Practice Change

The Parent Café Iowa Implementation Guidebook will be released in November.
Shared Decision-Making Team

Parent Partner Updates
Nikolle has left her position as coordinator to be a DHS social worker. Adam Andre (adama@cfiowa.org) will be the new Parent Partner Coordinator for our area. Dawn Love has also taken a new position and will no longer be serving as a voting member.
Recruiting New Members
We currently have one opening on our voting roster for each of our three counties. If you are interested in making decisions regarding funding in Madison, Marion and Warren counties, please contact Sarah at shohanshelt@gmail.com for more information.

